
Kudremukh Wildlife Division, Karkala

Site lnspection report of the Deputv Conservator of Forests, Kudremukh Wildlife
Division, Karkala for the proposal ofGravitv drinking water supplv pipeline from
kithlemane kodise. Hulugarubailu to kissa in ShrineeriTq. Chikmaealuru district

A Forest and wildlife cleara... ;;"sal [FPIKA/WATER/3513s/2018] made

by the User Agency - EE, KRlDLchikmagalur on the web portal www.parivesh.nic.in
has been received by this office on the web portal. The project envisages the
Gravity drinking water supply pipeline from kithlemane kodige, Hulugarubailu to
kigga in Shringeri Tq. Chikmagaluru district. The site inspection of the said area has

been done by me on dated 24thNovember 2020

User agency proposed for Diversion of 0.05404 ha (540.4 sq. mtrs) of land for
Gravity drinking water supply pipeline to kitlemane kodige, Hulugarubailu to kigga

passing through Kigga RF & Narasimha Parvatha RF for a distance of 120L mtrs X

0.45 mtrs.The proposed area is passing through Sy. No: 49 &55 of length 255mtrs

and 582mtrs respectively inMarkal Village and in Sy. No.146 of length 364 mtrsin

Yadehalli village,Kigga hobli,Sringeri taluk, Chikmagalur District falls inKigga Reserve

Forest&Narasimha Parvatha Reserve Forest of Kudremukh National Park.

The proposed project is for laying of pipeline along the stream & the area

proposed is barest minimum. There is no perceivable impact on forest, wildlife
habitat & environment as it doesn't involve any tree feeling or habitat
fragmentation.

No part/work of the proposed project has started without proper sanction.

Providing for basic facilities like water supply pipeline for public in this area will
help the department to gain confidence and cooperation of villagers by

conservation efforts.

Place: Karkala

Date: L7lL2/2020
Deputy

Karkala


